LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL CALLED MEETING

July 21, 2008
Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 9:00 a.m. in room 130.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Becky Hillard, Emily Robbins, Alana Wooldridge, and Kim Jiranek.  There were no guests. 

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Mrs. Lewis conferred with the SBDM Council concerning the half-time position for Assistant Principal.  The position was posted with sixteen applicants. Two interviews were conducted.  Four of the six applicants pulled out of the interview process due to job description. Mrs. Lewis recommends the hiring of Linda Reed as half-time Assistant Principal and half-time Fine Arts.  The SBDM Council agreed by consensus. 
A schedule for the computer lab will be established.  Free-time in the lab will be posted and sign-ups will be available on a weekly basis.
Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council that the current opening for half-time Fine Arts and Physical Education will be posted on July 24th.  The half-time Fine Arts position is for 1 year only.
The meeting was adjourned by consensus.

__________________________
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